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BOND UPDATE

 Safety and Access Installed and we are working on programming 
expected to be functioning after Christmas break.

 R&W Engineering has been contracted with to do mechanical, 
engineering and architectural work.

 Network upgrades are continuing and nearing completion. 
Wireless access points will be installed over Christmas break.

 Need to run a new cable between the district office and FCS.


